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 SCOUT NIGHT AT EVERETT MEMORIAL STADIUM 

Everett, WA   The Everett AquaSox Scout night is scheduled for Friday, August 10th at 

Everett Memorial Stadium. The stadium gates open at 6:05 pm and the first pitch is at 7:05 pm.  

 The first pitch will be thrown by Grace Davis, the first girl Cub Scout in the Mount Baker 

Council, BSA. Scouts wearing their uniforms to the game are invited to join a pre-game parade 

around the outfield. After the game, Troops watch a movie and camp out under the stars on the 

baseball field.  

 The Mount Baker Council invites everyone to stop by our booth for a photo in our 

Scouting photo frame and to learn about Scouting and all it has to offer our families and 

community.  

 Contact Bryan Martin at bryanm@aquasox.com for more information.  
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Mount Baker Council (MBC) is dedicated to the mission of the Boy Scouts of America 

serving youth in Snohomish, Skagit, Island, San Juan, and Whatcom counties. For 108 years, 

The Mount Baker Council and the Boy Scouts of America program provides youth with a life-

changing experience they can’t get anywhere else. We enhance this experience by providing 

quality program support to our volunteers, inspirational civic service to our local communities, 

and faithfully guiding our scouts to become tomorrow’s participating citizens and leaders. 

MBC is one of a very few Boy Scout Councils that is growing membership and is debt 

free. MBC serves over 6,500 youth in traditional scouting programs. These programs are 

supported by MBC’s 3,372 volunteers and 9 professional staff trained and engaged in the 

scouting program.  To-date in 2017, the Mount Baker Council has provided over 37,000 service 

hours to projects within our communities and has awarded 155 Eagle Scout honors to youth 

involved in the program. Over 1,600 youth had a significant outdoor experience at a summer 

camp in 2017.  In the fall of 2018, girls will be eligible to join the nation’s premier youth 

development program.  The Mount Baker Council is fully committed to providing a quality 

program to all youth in our communities. 

Since November of 2013 MBC has been debt free. The Executive Board requires that the 

Scout Executive and Council President formally sign a debt free pledge and the Board is 

dedicated to balanced budgets and growth of our endowment to assure the sustainability of 

Scouting in our service area. 

The mission of the Boy Scouts of America is to prepare young people to make ethical and 

moral choices over their lifetimes by instilling in them the values of the Scout Oath and Law. 

To learn more about the Mount Baker Council visit www.mountbakerbsa.org. 
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Send everywhere but Mill Creek Beacon and Everett Herald  


